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I would like to express my support of LD 2013.   Given the apparently irremediable 
nature of PFAS contamination on farm soil, it seems as though the value of the farm 
property as agricultural or residential land may be lost.  This is similar to a natural 
disaster.  Many farming families are at risk of losing a lifetime of land and business 
equity.  This event could not have been planned for.  I believe the State should assist 
farmers in re-establishing farms on non-contaminated land.  This should be done for 
the financial well-being of the farming families as well as the local food security of 
our state.


